
12. Juni 2025

Attempted burglary in Veldhausen:
Police asks for testimony!

Unknown perpetrators tried to enter a residential building
in Veldhausen. Please refer to the Nordhorn police.

Rabenhauptstraße, 49828 Veldhausen, Deutschland - On
Wednesday at 1:00 p.m., a suspected burglar was spotted on
Rabenhauptstraße in Veldhausen, who tried to penetrate
violently into a house. Fortunately, the perpetrator failed to
enter the building, so that no damage to property occurred. The
Nordhorn police are investigating and looking for witnesses who
can provide relevant information. Anyone who has seen
something is asked to report on 05921/3090. 
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Besuchen Sie uns auf: n-ag.net
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